
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 11/3/2011 8:41:24 AM 
To: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: CAISO Ex Parte on Calpine's Sutter Facility 

FY I 

From: Kuga, Roy M 
Sent: Wednesday, November 02, 2011 10:09 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K; Wan, Fong; 

Subject: Fw: CAISO Ex Parte on Calpine's Sutter Facility 

I will get Edison's thoughts on Sutter on Friday. Based on our meeting with Calpine yesterday, 
Calpine seems more interested in upgrading Sutter than shutting it down. They talked about 
new turbines, emission controls, etc. The CPM contract with the ISO is only the first step of 
what they want, I do not see how we distinguish Sutter from La Paioma, Sunrise, Moss 
Landing, Metcalf, Wellhead, Starwood, etc. 

SB GT&S 0223937 
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